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Memo 
 T O  

 F R O M  

 D A T E  

 S U B J E C T  

 

Senate 

H. Smith 

November 27, 2012 

Report to Senate 
 

 
As set out in the Senate Policy on Student Appeals, Rights and Discipline 
(http://www.queensu.ca/secretariat/policies/senateandtrustees/SARD_Policy.pdf) at subs.46(c), 
the University Student Appeal Board (USAB) may send a report to the Senate or other relevant 
University constituencies about a proceeding, but such reports shall not identify the student 
unless the student so requests.  
 
Following a recent USAB decision, the attached report is submitted to the Senate for referral to 
the Educational Equity Committee. 
 
Sincerely, 
Harry Smith 
Secretary, USAB 
Co-ordinator, Dispute Resolution Mechanisms 
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